
1 more week to go! Next week we all have a very 
busy week as we come to the end of term. We 
have the Easter Jar Competition (deadline 
Monday 28th March), we also have the Easter 
Fair (please see poster below) and the Junior 
Carol Service (please see poster below). How 
exciting? Let’s hope the sun stays shining for 
our last week before the Easter Holidays.  
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CLASS ATTENDANCES FOR THIS WEEK!  

Reception: 97.37% 1st Place  

Year 1: 92.01% 

Year 2: 96.67% 2nd Place  

Year 3: 92.96% 

Year 4: 92.86% 

Year 5: 93.68% 

Year 6: 95.86% 3rd Place 

Well done to: Year 2 

Each child in Year 2 have been given a cream 
egg for their outstanding attendance as a class 
for this term with the highest amount of points. 
Please note after the Easter Holidays we are 
starting to crack down on persistent absentees. 
Any child with 90% or lower attendance are 
classed as a persistent absentee. Mrs Smith will 
be monitoring this closely and Parents will be 
called in for a meeting.  

STARS OF THE WEEK!  

Nursery – Tommy Blacklock 

Reception – THE WHOLE CLASS! 

Year 1 -  Amelia Howlett  

Year 2 – Albie Briscoe 

Year 3 – Nova Procter 

Year 4 – Mya Walker 

Year 5 – George Borrowdale  

Year 6 – Erin Birkett 

WELL DONE EVERYONE! 

EASTER JAR COMPETITON 

Once again, we are running our ever popular 
Easter Jar Competition after a 2-year absence. 
We ask children to decorate a jar at home and 
fill it with goodies for our Easter Jar Tombola. 

The decoration should have an Easter theme and 
the contents can be anything – sweets, 

chocolates, bath salts, tea bags etc. 

 

UKRAINE MONEY UPDATE 

The Muffin Top Cake Boutique had their cake 
sale on Saturday 19th March to help raise 
money for Ukraine. Altogether they raised 
£156.00. The Muffin Top will donate their 
money alongside our total. Our Governing 
Body have kindly agreed to round our total up 
to £2,000.  

We will be donating half to The British Red 
Cross and half to World Central Kitchen. So 
far, Red Cross teams in Ukraine have 
distributed over 90,000 food and hygiene 
parcels and provided food, warm clothes, and 
other aid to around 7,000 people sheltering in 
metro stations in Kyiv. World Central Kitchen 
are serving thousands of fresh meals to 
Ukrainian families fleeing home as well as 
people remaining in the country. Both are 
amazing causes to help the people of Ukraine. 
 
Thank you again to everyone who contributed, 
it is amazing to see so much generosity 
throughout our school.  
 

 

 

P.E. Days 

Monday: Year 4 & Year 2  

Tuesday: Year 1 & Year 5 & Reception  

Wednesday: Year 3 & Year 6  

Swimming on Wednesdays: Year 4 & Year 5 

REMEMBER THE CLOCKS GO FORWARD 
ON SUNDAY 27TH MARCH! 

Don’t forget to change your clock times. 



 


